
From: Holly Erdman
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: RE: BL-21-00028 Preece - Notice of Application
Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 4:00:27 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Rachael,
 
Public health has reviewed this application and has no concerns with the proposed boundary line
adjustment.  Both of the lots referenced in the application are served by the R & R Heights water
system.
 
Thank you,
 
Holly Erdman
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 10:29 AM
To: Ryan McAllister <ryan.mcallister@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader
<candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-21-00028 Preece - Notice of Application
 
Good morning,
 
Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application: BL-21-00028.  Any comments
need to be submitted by 5pm on December 14, 2021.  Please let me know if there are any questions.
 
@Holly Erdman, please note, the applicant stated in the narrative that the lots are served by a
private well and septic, however, they later clarified that there are no wells or septic systems on either lot.
Thank you 
 
Internal Link: BL-21-00028 Preece
 
External access:  The submitted application and related filed documents may be examined by
external agencies and the public on the CDS website https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-
use/default.aspx, under “Boundary Line Adjustments” then navigate to permit number “BL-21-00028
Preece”.
 
Thank you!
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